
Product Discontinuation 

Announcement  
 

*Dates may be subject to change depending on inventory  R1 

 

May 14, 2018 

Product Affected by this Announcement 

Red Lion Controls announces the end of life (EOL) of the following products. Final purchases 

will be accepted based on product availability. Red Lion Controls will honor the standard 

warranty obligation for this product and to continue to repair products as long as parts 

remain available. 

There are no recommended replacements available at this time.  Last non-cancellable, non-

returnable POs will be accepted through June 30, 2018, depending on product availability. 

 

Part Number 

702M12-W 

702-W 

ANT2458Q5P2 

ANT-DB1-RAF-RPSMA 

ANT-MD24-12 

ANT-PAD24-14 

ANT-PAD58-20 

ANT-LA6-NFF 

702M12-PK 

702-W-PM 

ANT-CAB-400-N-x 

ANT-CAB-400-N-RPSMA-x 

ANT-CAB-195-RPSMA-RPSMA-x 

ANT-CAB-400-N-RPTNC-x 

 

Non-cancellable, non-returnable orders must be placed for immediate shipment. 

 

Visit www.redlion.net  to learn more about Red Lion’s product portfolio. If you have 

questions or need more information, please contact your local sales representative or Red 

Lion Technical Support at +1 (877) 432-9908 or +1 (717) 767-6511. 

 

http://www.redlion.net/

